
 

 
 

INVITATION TO SEMINAR 
 

“Leadership for Youth Coordinators” 
 

Palestine (Ramallah) from 19th to the 26th September, 2010 
 
 

 
 

4th August 2010 
 
 
 
Dear friends and colleagues, 
 
 
This upcoming September 2010, for 7 days, the Centre for the Cooperation in the 
Mediterranean together with the Palestine Red Crescent Society will organize a Workshop 
on Leadership for Youth Coordinators. The workshop will take place in Ramallah, 
Palestine from 19th to 26th September, 2010.  

The seminar will be attended by 22 youth leaders: 10 coming from the Palestine RC and 
about 12 more participants from other partner NS including the Spanish RC, Italian RC, 
Jordan RC and the French RC. We will be grateful if you send to us the applications of 3 
participants, preferably chosen among those who are already concerned with youth 
leadership and preferably aged between 18 and 30 and with a gender balance 
approach. The working language will be English.  

The Centre for the Cooperation in the Mediterranean will cover accommodation and 
meals for all participants. For any other support, please contact previously the 
Centre for the Cooperation in the Mediterranean. 

Please find attached the application form. We will be grateful if you could select the 
participants of your National Society before August 20th. If you desire more information 
please contact Ms. Roberta Fusacchia, Youth Desk Officer (Centre for the Cooperation in 
the Mediterranean), telephone: +34.93.302.15.85, fax: +34.93.302.20.75, e-mail: 
rfusacchia@cruzroja.es. If participants need a visa to enter Palestine, please indicate this 
in the application form and send a scanned copy of the passport of the concerned person. 
 
Best regards,  
 
 
 
                                
 
 
Mr. Younis Al-Khatib 
President 
Palestine Red Crescent Society 

Ms. Marta Corachán 
Vice-President 
Centre for the Cooperation in the Mediterranean 

 


